
  

DIARY DATES : TERM 1, 2020  
 MONDAY  TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week  1 27/1 Public Holiday  

Australia  Day 

 

28/1  

School starts  back at  

8.25am  

29/1  30/1  31/1 

Week  2 3/2  4/2  5/2  6/2  7/2  
Week  3 10/2  11/2  

Assembly 1.40pm 

Room 18 presenting  

12/2  13/2  14/2  

Week  4 17/2  18/2  - AGM 19/2  20/2  21/2  

Week  5 24/2  25/2  26/2  27/2  28/2  

Week  6 2/3  3/3  

 
Assembly 1.40pm 

Room 16 & 12 

presenting  

4/3  5/3  6/3  

 

Week  7 9/3   
Adelaide  Cup 

Public Holiday  

 

10/3  

Pupil Free  Day 

 
 

11/3 12/3  13/3  

National  

Ride2school Day 

 

 Week  8 16/3  17/3  

 

18/3  

 

 

19/3  20/3  

 

Week  9 23/3  24/3  
Assembly 

1.40pm 

Room 15  

Kurana Exc Rm2 

25/3  ð Year 

6/7 Aquatics  

 

26/3  ð Year 

6/7  Aquatics  

 
 

27/3  

MUD afternoon  

 

Week  10 30/3  31/3  

Apple 

orchard  

Rms 11,12,19 

 

1/4  

Kytons 

Delivery  

2/4  3/4  

Autumn Festival  

 

SHEIDOW PARK SCHOOL 

NEWSLETER  
PRINCIPAL:  Jennie-Marie Gorman 
21-43 Adams Road, SHEIDOW PARK   SA 5158  
PHONE:   8381 8911      
EMAIL: dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au   
HOME PAGE: www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au 

Parent/teacher Interview we ek  

mailto:dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au/


 

 

School Returns: Monday 27th April 2020  

 
AGM and Governing Council  

 
Our Annual Genera l Meeting was held on Tuesday 18th  February.  During this meeting, Jennie -
Marie went through the Annual Report  (if you are interested in reading this it will be put up 

onto our website in the near future)  and there were elections for the new members of 
Governing Council.  Thank you to all who attended and congratulations to th e new and 
continuing Governing Council members;  
 
2020 Sheidow Park School Governing Council  

Continuing     

- Holly Kaczanowski  

- Danielle McAskill  

- Allison Terry 

- Donna Smith  

- Jarrod Fraser  

2020 New Members  
- Jo McGuire  

- Alex Bell 

- Naomi Ford  

- Laura Ashton  

- Jodie Ginn  

Chairperson  ð Allison Terry 
Deputy Chair ð Jodie Ginn  
Secretary ð Jarrad Fraser  

Treasurer  ð Donna Smith  
 

 

We would like to formally thank Narrah  Zollo, Samantha Jacobs  and Jodie  Heycox  for their 

contributions to Governing Council in 2019.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week  11 6/4  
Excursions  ð Rm 

1,2,8 

 

7/4  8/4  

Sports  Day 

 

9/4  
Last  day Term  1 

2.10pm  finish  

 

10/4  
Good Friday  

Public Holiday  

 



 

CLASSROOM WORK 
This weekõs Newsletter features some of the quality learning with Clodiaõs Year 3 class.  

 

In Class 3 we have started the year strongly, introducing many new aspects to our learning. This has included 

learning new techniques such as writing in cursive, drawing by shading with pencils and singing in rounds!  
 

The children in our class will soon begin turning 9, which brings with it a particular developmental milestone 

which can  be experienced by them as a loss of childhood and sense of loneliness. In the Steiner Curriculum we 
work with intention towards instilling in them a sense that they are strong and capable and can do things that 

support their own survival, as individuals a nd by working together.  
 

Across the year this includes working with farming and building, introducing concepts of measurement, time 

and money and working with old Hebrew stories. We have begun learning rules of grammar and music 
notation, excitedly practic ing lots of maths skills in preparation for introduction of vertical sums, and are 

devouring books aplenty during reading times!  

 
Our first Main Lesson for the year utilised the famous text "The Song of Hiawatha". We have heard creation 

stories of the Ojib we nation, heard of Hiawatha's childhood and his coming into manhood, how he learned to 

hunt and build his own canoe. He became a strong leader for his people by working alongside others, seeking, 
seeing and drawing out their strengths, striving for peace and prosperity for the tribes.  

 

One of these stories is of how Hiawatha met and wrestled with the corn god Mondamin, creating a farming 
system for corn. In the last week of the 2019 school year, we prepared the garden beds over by the blue 

container and pl anted seeds. Over the summer, with great diligence and care from parents, children, Tim and 

myself, this garden has thrived! Beautiful sunflowers have bloomed and plenty of corn is ripening on the stalks. 
Please continue to respect this purposeful working space as we develop it across the year. We love hearing 

how it has already been utilised across the school for many learning and wellbeing purposes. We are looking 

forward to soon being able to wrestle with our Mondamin, as we harvest and share the bounty of our labour 
out in our very own cornfields!  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to those families who have paid or set  up payment plans for school fees.  

 
Early payment enables us to keep our  school and classrooms well equipped.  

Material and Services charges cover student workbooks, stationery, computer access and 
consumables, photocopying, art supplies.  
 
Please remember that we cannot purchase new equipment for the school if we do not have 
school fees paid.  
 

Last day to pay (unless on payment plans) Friday 6 th March 2020.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

INTERVIEW WEEK AND BOOKINGS 
Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be held shor tly.  Interviews are strictly 15  minutes and 

spaces are limited.  
 

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au   
Or go to our website www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au  and click on interviews  
 

   enter the code gszmy  

 

     Enter your details  

 

       Select the teachers you wish to see  

 

     Select the appointment times that suit your family best  

 
When you click FINISH your selected bookings will be emailed to you i mmediately. If 

you not receive your email, please check your junk -mail, or enter the event code 
again and check your email address spelling. Update your details if email address is 
incorrect.  DO NOT DELETE the email you receive. Keep it somewhere safe. Yo u may 

need to refer back to it at a later date.  
 

REMEMBER TO ADD YOUR APPOINTMENTS TO YOUR CALENDAR - reminders will not be sent home.  

Bookings must be finalised  by  Thursday 12 March 3pm .  If you need to view, cancel, change 

or print your bookings:  
ƍ Click on the link in the confirmation email you received after you made your bookings  
ƍ OR return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au  and enter the cod e and the email address 

you used when making your bookings.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
http://www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/


OSHC  
All the children at our service have made a great transition back into the New 
Year. We have been really involved  in our program for the last four weeks, with 

more and more childre n putting forward their ideas and interests, a llowing for us 
educators to develop a term program that is filled with fun and exciting activities. 
The children are also learning, new skills, building friendships and communicating 
amongst one another.  

Week  1 ð we focused on ôgetting to know youõ activities, where the children spent time 

interacting and communicating with one another.  
Week 2  ð was all about Chinese New Year and the history of this grand celebration .   
Week 3  ð we focused on learning more ab out our bodies, and how each component works 
together so we can function properly.  
Week 4  ð the children focused on communication, leadership and team building through fun 
and fitness.  

Week 5  ð this week in OSHC we are looking at the Letter ôMõ, children have engaged in various 
craft, cooking and science activities . 
 
There is still six weeks of the term left, which means plenty more fun and exciting activities to 
come. If you have any questions about OSHC please donõt hesitate to come down to the hall 

and see Judy or Brianna.   
 

Pupil Free Day  
The 10th  of March is approaching fastéé do you need care, why  not book your child/children 
into our Pupil Free Day , there are  loads of fun and exciting things to do . 

BOOKINGS OUT NOW! 

 
Kind regards,  

Sheidow Park OSHC Team!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
After School & Weekend Sports ς Registration of Interest ς Year 2 to Year 7 
 
After Hours School Sports aim to provide a safe, all-inclusive environment for your child to develop 
new skills.  Girls and boys of all skill level can be part of a team and enjoy sport together and most of 
all HAVE FUN! 
 
Of course, after school/weekend sports is not possible without parent help.  Do you have an interest 
in a particular sport?  Are you able to coach?  Score? Help with transport? 
 
We would love you to complete the online form by Wednesday 13th March 2020 ï 
so we can see whether it will be possible to fill the teams and have enough parent/caregivers to help 
volunteer with after hours school sport and weekend sport. 
 

 
 Please click on this link: 2020 Sports Registration 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6fS7c4gGRkmuqb0LtA7PB4YynqgTLSlBsa7AVEb8hRBUN0FMS1UxWllRODUzRkVNRkRaTEdJNzg5TSQlQCN0PWcu


 

A message from our Fundraising Committee  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

MUD AFTERNOON ð 27TH March 2020  

 

 

 

Whole school event - MUD afternoon!!  
Friday 27th March from 1:40 - 3:10  (a note with detailed information will be coming home in the next few 

weeks) 

 

We are seeking DONATIONS of the following equipment to make sure each group has enough items. Please take 

any items to the front office.  

 

big plastic containers / tubs to hold equipment 

wooden spoons 

pots/pans  

plastic plates / cups  

plastic drink bottles with lids (soft drink / milk)  

paint brushes  

baking trays/ tins  

bowls 

small spades / shovels / other gardening tools  

watering cans  

sandpit toys  

 

All donations are very much appreciated.  

 

(no glass items please)  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Help our School WIN ς A community Garden 

LP OUR SCHOOL WIN  
Our school is competing in the Colgate Community Garden Challenge! 

The schools that collect the most oral care waste and online votes can win a recycled 

community garden set!  

Vote for us online and track our schoolõs ranking at : 

www.terracycle.com/colgategardenvoting-au 

 
Please drop any donations into the front office  
Thank you the SPS Environmental Executives  
 

http://www.terracycle.com/colgategardenvoting-au


 

HE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 7 Information  

 

 

 
 



 


